From: stepten wiliares

Sent: 14 July 2016 18:00
To: Nicholls, John
Cc: NNA Committee Group; Keith Lipman;

'Amir Chen'; Spinella, Gio;
Baillie, Siobhan {Councillor); 'Michael Ridley'; 'Frank and Margaret
Willis'; 'Sarah Safieddine'; 'Palle Pedersen’; Keith Lipman
Subject: FLAT 1, 45 MARESFIELD GARDENS - Planning Application -
2016/2827/P OBJECTION

Dear John

With regard to the amended plans for the forecourt of No 45 and the introduction of a second crossover,
the Netherhall Neighbourhood Association wish to express our cbjections on the following grounds: -

1 This will create a new second crossover to a separately owned parking bay. We support the council’s
policy of resisting the forming of new crossovers in our Conservation Area.

2 The second crossover will clash with the end of the existing street parking bay and result in its
shortening. There are currently 4 car spaces in front of no 45 and this shortening of the bay will result in

there being only sufficient length for 3 car spaces. The NNA resist any loss of our street parking spaces.

Regards

Stephen Williams

For and on behalf of
Netherhall Neighbourhood Association



